Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

NOTIFICATION

In continuation to earlier notification vide no. REG/Notify/156/981 dated
27/07/2019, I am directed to notify that faculty members shall not leave station
without taking written permission from their Principal concerned through
departmental/centre/unit heads. They shall also mail copies of their station leave
applications to the Registrar, for record. Principals and Registrar’s office shall have

designated e-mail IDs for this purpose.
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No. REG/156/04 Registrar(Acti
Date : 28/05/2020 Visva-Bharati

To

All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas & HoDs/ In-Charge of Departments/centres/units

Copy to:
1. Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor
2. P. A. to Registrar
3. University Webmaster - To upload it in the University Website.
4. Hindi Officer - To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.



